
After our Animation project visit we were given a challenge to create credits for our stop    
animation movies.  We rose to the challenge and practised the skills we previously learnt to 
complete this in readiness for next weeks visit.  We enjoyed the company of the older school 
children during a paired reading session out doors where we listened to some lovely stories.  
Back in class we needed to build up and fill a new window feeder for the birds.  It didn’t take 
us long to realise that when we fixed it to the window we couldn’t really see it because we had 
painted a winter scene on the window.  Nothing else for but to get out the soapy water and use 

some elbow grease.  Didn’t they do a great job?  No excuses now mums and dads .  After 
making some binoculars we went on an adventure into the deep dark wood to see if we could 
find any birds.   ‘Owl Babies’ was the story of the week. Generating lots of discussion around 
feeling frightened, scared and brave.  Our daily yoga sessions this week were also about a baby 
owl called Talulla.  We used our creative skills to make some pine cone owls to take home to  
remind us to be brave in situations we might not be a little unsure off.   We had our very first 
Better Movers, Better Thinkers (BMT) session with Mrs Bell as she taught us a new rhythm to 
clap and stamp when counting to 20.   
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